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January 17th, 2025 
 
To Whom it May Concern,  
 
It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Michael Neri.  As his AP Spanish 
teacher, I have had the privilege of observing Michael in various capacities, and I am consistently 
impressed by his ability to balance academic excellence with athletic success. 
 
Michael  excelled as a student in my AP Spanish Literature class, where he demonstrated a 
profound dedication to his studies.  The rigorous coursework required critical thinking, deep 
analysis of complex texts, and a commitment to mastering advanced Spanish language skills.  
Michael approached every assignment with diligence and enthusiasm.  
 
In addition to his academic accomplishments, Michael is a standout athlete on our school’s 
baseball team.  Balancing the demands of a challenging AP curriculum, his other classes and a 
competitive athletic schedule required his exceptional time management and organizational skills, 
both of which he exhibited with ease during the year he was my student.  He showed incredible 
responsibility  in meeting academic deadlines while committing to daily practices and games, 
serving as a role model for peers in maintaining priorities.  
 
Beyond his academic and athletic achievements, Michael is a well-rounded individual who is 
deeply respected by classmates and teammates alike.  His peers appreciate his approachable and 
supportive nature, and he consistently sets an example of integrity, determination and positivity.  
Whether in the classroom, on the baseball field, or within the school community, Michael embodies 
qualities  that inspire those around him. 
 
I am confident that Michael will continue to excel in all his future endeavors.  He possesses the 
academic rigor, work ethic, and character that will make him an invaluable asset to any institution.  
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require additional information or insights.  
 
Sincerely, 

Blanca García 
World Language Teacher  
(951) 788-7203 ext 64077 
begarcia@riversideunified.org  
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